
Otterham C P School 
 

19th February 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian                       
 
Once again we have been invited to the Warbstow School annual fun run on Tuesday, 13th March 
2018.  The course will be run around Warbstow village. 
 
There are three races, the first of which will start promptly at 2.30 pm.   
 

1 Years R, 1 & 2  
2 Years 3 & 4 
3 Years 5 & 6 

 
Medals will be awarded for the first three boys and girls in each race.  Medals will also be awarded to 
all competitors.  Entry fee - £1 per competitor. 
 
Water and biscuits will be available for competitors.  There will also be refreshments for sale in the 
community hall. 
 
We will make sure that children are ready to race in their PE kit when they leave school, but they 
should have a change of clothing for their return journey home if wet. 
 
The children will be transported to Warbstow by coach (£1.00 per child), but you will need to arrange 
collection of your child at 4.00 pm from Warbstow Community Hall. 
 
For health and safety reasons no parents are allowed to walk, jog or run the course with the children.  
There will be plenty of marshals on the course. 
 
Risk assessments will be carried out by Warbstow School prior to the race.  A member of staff will 
have walked the course that day.   
 
Mr Osborne will be organising the children, but you are of course encouraged to come and cheer your 
child on! 
 
If you would like your child to compete please pay £2.00 via www.schoolmoney.co.uk and click 
consent.  If we are in receipt of Pupil Premium for your child there is no charge, however consent still 

must be provided via www.schoolmoney.co.uk.  All payment and consent must be 
received by Thursday, 1st March 2018 at the latest (Closing date for all entries). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr N Osborne 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/
http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

